Motion
The Port of Seattle has maintained consistent engagement in the transportation

planning and investment work in the state, including participation in the
Transportation Partnership, the Connecting Washington task force, FAST Corridor,
Puget Sound Regional Council, and ongoing membership on the Freight Mobility
Strategic Investment Board, as well as regional transportation planning groups.

The Port supports transportation infrastructure investment, efficient use of
revenue and equitable benefit for freight mobility projects; and opposes policies
or funding for projects which disproportionately tax freight conveyors and harms
the Puget Sound’s gateway competitiveness.

We therefore move that the Port of Seattle continue to advocate for port
interests as the 2013 Washington Legislature considers proposals for necessary
investments in transportation.
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